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What are passive investments and how do they work? Why have they
been
steadily growing in interest among investors? What instruments are
used and what strategies can be implemented with passive
investments?




 








Today, understanding passive investments has become crucial to
understanding how financial markets work. Indeed, the world's
largest
stock and bond investment funds belong to this category.




 








This guide aims to resolve the main doubts of those who want to
learn
more about what passive investments are and how they work. The book
is developed as a true financial education course, aiming to offer
the basic theory together with some basic operational hints to get
you started.




 








The focus of this guide is in fact to offer truly useful and
practical notions. It is therefore not an academic manual, but
rather
a step-by-step path made to take the reader by the hand and
accompany
him or her in the discovery of the sector.




 








In the following pages, all the main concepts of passive investing
will be explained: from the inception of the industry to its rapid
development in recent years. From analysis strategies to portfolio
management and risk control techniques to new investment
frontiers.




 








But in parallel, this guide is also a path to discovering one's own
nature as an investor. It will thus become possible to approach
notions such as risk appetite, time horizon or portfolio
management.




 








Finally, there are two different tests within the manual. The
first,
at the beginning of the course, allows the reader to assess his or
her basic knowledge. The second test, at the end of the book, is
instead aimed at assessing the acquisition of the knowledge
explained. 





 








At the heart of this guide, however, is the invitation to consider
all this as a starting point and not as a point of arrival. The
hope
is that it can be for the reader the start of a real journey of
personal growth and prosperity in the financial markets.
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Passive investments were born in the 1970s and over the following
decades have been increasingly successful. Today they are a real
benchmark for a large proportion of private and institutional
investors. To understand this better, suffice it to say that today
the world's largest bond and equity funds fall within this
category.




 








At a basic level, we can define as passive all those financial
instruments and products that achieve a return identical or very
close to that of the market. This objective is pursued through the
replication of an index, which represents the performance of the
market itself.




 








In fact, these funds usually buy the securities within an index.
They
may also buy a part of it, in order to minimise costs. Or use
derivative instruments. But even in this case, the manager will aim
to replicate the index itself as closely as possible.




 








Passive investments are therefore characterised by a series of
operational strategies designed to gain exposure to a particular
market by repeating the performance of an index. This
differentiates
passive investments from active ones, which aim to beat the market
and thus the reference index.




 








In order to achieve this, active management makes investment
choices
on individual securities or other financial instruments, thus
deviating from the index used as a reference (benchmark). The
adoption of financial strategies of an active nature, however,
entails higher costs and often greater volatility. 





 








Over the years, numerous studies have emerged in the literature on
the differences in preferring active or passive management. It is
not
possible to give an unambiguous answer in this respect, partly
because the answer depends on the investment objectives and the
skill
in choosing the manager of reference.




 








In a general sense, however, it is well known that passive funds
can
offer better performance and lower costs than active funds. The
SPIVA
(S&P Indices Versus Active Funds) report compiled annually by
S&P
provides objective data to this effect. In fact, the results
indicate
that the best passive funds perform better than active ones.




 








Data show that 80 to 90 per cent of active funds historically
perform
worse than their benchmark index (and thus than a fund that is
replicating its benchmark).




 








However, it remains implicit that there are no instruments that are
better than others in an absolute sense, but only in a relative
sense. There are objectives and contexts in which active funds
actually provide a valuable addition to one's portfolio. In the
following pages we will elaborate on the difference between active
and passive investments and indicate which criteria to use to guide
one's choices.
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Before going into how equities work, it may be important to spend a
few minutes focusing on one's basic knowledge of the subject. 





 








The following introductory test will help you to better understand
the topics covered in the following pages and introduce you to the
key concepts of this subject.




 








 






        


        

        

        


                
	


                        



                        
Question

                
                
	


                        



                        
Yes

                
                
	


                        



                        
No

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I know what differentiates a passive
investment from an active
                        one.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I understand the purpose of active
management in terms of
                        practices and results.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I know how a stock market index works and
what its role is in
                        passive investing.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        They know about ETFs and understand what
differentiates them from
                        active funds.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I understand the medium- and long-term
logic of passive
                        investments.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I am aware of the advanced investment
strategies available through
                        passive funds.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I understand the impact of costs on the
performance of an
                        investment fund.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I know which parameters to use to compare
available costs between
                        different investment funds, whether they
are active or passive.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I have principles to follow when choosing
the ETFs that make up my
                        portfolio.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I understand how to use the cost parameter
to make an assessment
                        of the efficiency of investment funds in
the market.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I know how to invest efficiently in the
financial markets.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I know the implications and applications of
factorial strategies
                        in portfolio management.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I know how asset allocation works and how
to use it correctly in
                        my investment strategies.

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
                
	


                        



                        
 



                        

                
        

        

                
	


                        



                        I know the advantages and disadvantages of
using passive funds.
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